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Government of Japan contributes US$ 1 million to UNICEF 

and WFP for a comprehensive set of life-saving health, 

nutrition, food security and WASH interventions   

HARARE – The Government of Japan has announced a contribution 

of US$ 1 million to enhance the resilience of communities in 

Zimbabwe through a comprehensive set of life-saving health, 

nutrition, food security and WASH (water, sanitation and hygiene) 

interventions. The project will be implemented jointly by the 

United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF) and the United Nations 

World Food Programme (WFP). It will particularly help to safeguard 

the resilience of the most vulnerable, especially women and 

children, through timely and efficient action to ensure that no one 

is left behind. 

The project is set to benefit 129,581 people across 11 drought- and flood-affected districts in 

Zimbabwe. It will initiate preventive health, WASH and nutrition care in Tsholotsho, Mutoko, 

Centenary, Mbire and Mt Darwin districts, supplemented and supported by Productive Asset 

Creation (PAC) programmes in selected communities in Mt Darwin, which will help households to 

generate income and reduce reliance on food assistance. In addition, food and nutrition support 

will be provided to pregnant women at maternity waiting homes in Tsholotsho, Bubi, Umguza, 

Lupane, Hwange, Binga and Nkayi.  

Access to clean and safe water is critical to realizing a bright future 

for Zimbabwe’s children, especially for those in poor and 

marginalized communities. The Piped Water Schemes will 

transform the lives of millions of children through improved 

health and nutrition outcomes.  

The proposed activities will directly contribute to strengthening 

the capacity and reaching the aims of the Government of 

Zimbabwe towards achieving progress under the Sustainable 

Development Goals of the UN, particularly Goals 2 (Zero Hunger) 

and 3 (Good Health and Well Being). They will not only deliver 

critical immediate assistance, but will also provide long-term 

solutions for resilience, food security, and improved health. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Titus Moetsabi, Chief of Communication (OiC), UNICEF: 0783208861; tbmoetsabi@unicef.org  
Ashley Baxstrom, Head of Donor Relations, Communications and Reports, WFP: 0772295684; 

ashley.baxstrom@wfp.org  
Oliver Wales-Smith, Economic Cooperation Assistant, Embassy of Japan: 04250025/6/7; 

oliver.joshua.wales-smith@hz.mofa.go.jp 
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